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Dear Supporter, 

Thank you so very much for your generous donation of $100 to The Torch through the 100 Women 

Who Care! We are so thankful to all of you who are part of this wonderful organization! 

We are a 501(c)3 charitable organization, and all our support comes from generous donors like you. 

We do not receive any federal or state money to keep the Torch going. One hundred percent of all 

donations are put directly into the Torch and 180, which is a partner 501(c)3 charitable organization 

of the Torch. 

We will use your donation to help us move forward in the purchase of building to house our Torch 

180 program. We will develop a commercial kitchen/training facility to train people who have 

disabilities to work in the food service industry. We have trained two groups of students without a 

building, and have many more opportunities ahead of us. We will also utilize the commercial kitchen 

as a commissary kitchen for the Torch. We are excited about this, because we are working on 

addressing the hunger and community needs of people who live in rural areas. Having a commissary 

kitchen will allow us to expand and will give us the ability to reach more people. 

We are so excited and proud of the direction the Torch and 180 are headed – and we thank you very 

much for generously supporting us. 

You are an awesome community! 

 

Thank you, 

Rhonda Callanan 
Co-Founder 
Sarah Ruddle 
Co-Founder 
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